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Dear Parent/Carer             7th December 2022 
 
Re: Packed Tea for Christmas Performances 
 
Children in the Emerald and Diamond Learning Zones will be remaining in school to get ready for 
the Christmas performances on Tuesday 13th December 2022. They will have a packed tea at 
3.30pm in their Learning Zones and then will get into costumes etc. 
 
Children in the Sapphire and Ruby Learning Zones will be doing the same on Wednesday 14th 
December 2022. 
 
As such, can you please provide your child with a healthy snack / packed tea for them to eat at the 
end of the school day before getting ready for the show. Please do not send lots of chocolate or 
sweets as this could result in the children feeling sick before the show. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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